
Belfast Harbour’s ambition is to become a world leading 

Green Port, and we are committed to achieving net zero carbon emissions

from our operations by 2030. 

As part of this commitment, and our aim to protect and promote biodiversity,

and improve air and water quality, Belfast Harbour has joined partners

Power NI, Artemis Technologies, NIE Networks, Ulster University, Queen’s

University Belfast and global engineering firm, Mott MacDonald, on the

Northern Ireland Green Seas consortium.

Building on the work of the wider Belfast Maritime Consortium, and with the

aim to ensuring that Belfast is fast becoming a global lead in zero-emission

maritime technology, the Green Seas consortium was recently awarded

£398,096 by the UK Department of Transport, to allow us to investigate ways

to decarbonise maritime transport in Northern Ireland. 

This will be through using zero-emission shore-side electricity and hydrogen-

powered vessels as part of the UK’s goal to achieve Net Zero by 2050.

The focus of the consortium’s research will assess the needs of different

maritime locations, to include Belfast Harbour, as a major freight and

transport port and Northern Ireland’s primary gateway to the rest of the

world.

As a socially responsible Trust Port, we are embedding sustainability into

every part of our business, to further reduce pollution, and to protect and 

 

BELFAST HARBOUR -
JOINING THE GREEN
SEAS CONSORTIUM



enhance our natural environment. 

We are excited to be part of the Northern Ireland Green Seas consortium,
and look forward to seeing how the outputs of this study on decarbonising
marine transport can accelerate our sustainability journey and support
economic growth and jobs in this sector.
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